
 

 

 

 

 

 

For your safety and the safety of others who 

are at risk of contracting the Covid 19 

Coronavirus, The City of Ottawa and the 

Board of Directors of the G50+ Centre have 

closed their doors until April 6, 2020.  As the 

situation changes we will update the Website, 

and make Robo Calls. 

Please use safety precautions for any social 

interaction for essential services. 

https://www.ottawapublichealth.ca/en/public-health-topics/novel-coronavirus.aspx  
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